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Calgary Metropolitan Region Board – February 2022 Land Use and Servicing 
Committee Update 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of the briefing is to update the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the work of 

the Calgary Metropolitan Region Board Land Use and Servicing Committee (the Committee) 

from their meeting on 2022 February 03. Councillor Raj Dhaliwal represented The City at the 

Committee.  

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

The Committee reviewed options for extending the time to complete the Terms of Reference for 
the Context Studies in the Joint Planning Areas. After discussion, the Committee approved a 
motion to recommend to the Board that the Joint Planning Area Context Study Terms of 
Reference be due six months from the Minister’s approval of the Growth Plan.  

The Committee approved a motion to recommend to the Board that the latest DEAL (Digitization 
of Existing and Approved Land use) dataset be classified as open data.  

The Committee received presentations from Alberta Environment and Parks on the Bow River 

Phosphorus Management Plan and the Bow River Reservoir Options Feasibility Study. Both 

presentations were received for information.  

The Committee received the Vice Chair Selection Process for information. Acting Chair Mayor 

of Cochrane Jeff Genung nominated Rocky View Councillor Kevin Hanson. The Vice Chair will 

be selected at the next Committee meeting on 2022 March 03.  

The meeting was adjourned just after 12:00 p.m. with one remaining agenda item for an update 
on Placetype monitoring and implementation deferred to the next Committee meeting on 2022 
March 03.  

 


